
Report on Bloxham Fun Day 2019 

It is agreed that, despite the less than perfect weather, Bloxham Fun Day was a success.  The next Fun 
Day will be on Saturday 13th June 2020 and all members of the current committee are willing to continue 
in their roles.  There will be additional events next year and the timings are under review.  

 

All comments made by stall holders are being taken into account to ensure the success of next year’s 
event.   It was agreed that we need more signing to show people which activities are offered without 
charge as the fact that young people can participate in activities, such as zorbing, bungee running and 
climbing the wall, irrespective of parental income is one of the main strengths of the Fun Day.   

 

It was felt that we need to communicate more effectively that the Fun Day is funded via donations, 
including those from the Parish Council and other village organisations and businesses and buckets on 
the day.  This year people donated generously at the gate.  

Feedback from village organisations has been positive in the main, and ideas for next year are already 
flowing.  

The volunteers were hugely appreciated.  Many thanks are due to all who helped this year. 

 

Lottery – still provides a valuable contribution towards costs but needs more supporters.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


